
The EHMC Foundation 

thanks Mr. Lefcourt for his 

exemplary philanthropic 

leadership, unwavering 

support and for making a 

difference in our community by naming The 

Lefcourt Family Cancer Treatment and 

Wellness Center at Englewood Hospital 

and Medical Center.

Mr. Lefcourt’s generosity propels 

Transforming the Future: Our Campaign 

for Englewood Hospital and Medical 

Center within reach of its $50,000,000 

goal to underwrite the most significant 

modernization program in the Medical 

Center’s history. We salute Mr. Lefcourt and 

the many others who are taking the lead.
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For more information, visit englewoodhospitalfoundation.org,  
call the Foundation at 201.894.3725 or email us at foundation@ehmchealth.org. 
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